
 

HOME Maximum Per-Unit Subsidy Limits for all 
locations in Nebraska (November 18, 2015) 

 
Below are the new HOME Maximum Per-Unit Subsidy Limits for all locations in 
Iowa and Nebraska based upon the recently revised Section 234 – Condominium 
Housing limits published in the Federal Register on November 18, 2015.   The 
limits are effective November 18, 2015, and remain effective until further 
notice.  These figures, used for the HOME Program, are based upon the guidance 
in CPD Notice 15-03 and the HOMEFires Vol. 12 No 1. 

  

  

 
  

 


